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OTTAWA, September 9th—1904.

Dear Sir:

I have your note regarding John

Sanders, and I have written to the Indian Comm-

issioner to investigate his case, and when he is

heard from the matter will be dealt with.

Yours truly,

Fom Lea

Secretary.

T. O. Davis, Esqr., M.P.,

Prince Albert.

II.V.Y.
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